
Beef Feed Efficiency Programme - Breed Society focused open days 

4 December 2017 – Ingliston Farm 

6 December 2017 – Bookham Farm 

Over 80 breeders representing more than 12 breed societies attended two open days at Bookham 

Farm and Ingliston Farm on 4 and 6 December 2017.  The open days focused on the opportunities 

available for breed societies to measure feed efficiency within their respective populations and 

achieve and EBV for feed intake or feed efficiency based on these measurements.   

Breed societies heard from Duncan Pullar of Beef Improvement Group on how the Stabiliser breed 

has been able to achieve these EBVs and the benefits to the breed in doing so.   

 


